
 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS AND BUSINESS OWNERS AT THE 
INTERSECTION OF FIRST STREET AND  

GABRIEL GARCIA MARQUEZ/CLARENCE  
 

Beginning Thursday, June 28, 2007, the Contractor will close thru traffic across First 
Street at Gabriel Garcia Marquez to the north and Clarence to the south.  Traffic will 
only be allowed to make right turns only.  This is necessary for the trackway 
construction in the center of First Street.    
   
WHAT: Street Closure at First Street at Gabriel Garcia Marquez to the north and  

Clarence to the south 
 
WHEN: Closure will be in effect for approximately 3 months beginning  

Thursday, June 28, 2007 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT:  

 Right turn only onto First Street from Gabriel Garcia Marquez and Clarence. 
 No street parking on First Street.   
 Traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction. 

 

 


